

WA PHARMACY GOLF CLUB

Issue No 3: September 2012

Game Report for 13th August Royal Perth Golf Club



Tony Greenfield and the Westpac team generously sponsored this day



Following some dedicated hard work from our committee, a gloriously sunny day greeted us for our return to Royal Perth Golf Course in South Perth. It was the Westpac Banking leg of the WA Pharmacy Golf Club on Monday 13th of August and despite a torrential downpour the previous day, the course was in excellent condition with the greens remaining slick. We played off two tees, the first and the ninth (surprisingly!), starting at 12pm with the last of our capacity field of 68 teeing off at 1pm. It was unfortunate that we had to refuse entry to a number of players due to our capacity field, but this emphasises the importance of early registration. Although a bit gloomy at the round conclusion, all players enjoyed the post-game drinks and canapés on the verandah, with presentations and prizes to conclude the day.

Royal Perth saw the introduction of our "Buddy" system, a hugely successful and popular way of encouraging members to get to know each other a little better, with the chance to win some 'great' prizes.

A huge thankyou goes to Westpac Banking for major sponsorship of the day, as well as Sigma, API and Symbion for their continued sponsorship of our great club. A great day was had by all participants!!

Thanks to our continued sponsors API, Sigma, Symbion, Stirling Pharmaceuticals & Network Packaging (nearest the pins).

Winner	Terry Gale	39pts
2 nd	Lloyd Landrie	38pts
3 rd	Petra Collier	38pts
4 th	Michael Reilly	35pts
Best Guest	Michael Garlepp 38pts	

Mank you to our major sponsors OB







Other Good Scores:

Graeme Crisp 35, Nick Partridge 35, Terry Meo 34, Steve Onesti 34, Andrew Ngeow 34, Sun Tan 32, Rod Sedgewick 32, Jeff Stewart 32, Geoff Brooks 32, Tyson Wellman 31, Brian Herbert 31, Ryan Tan 31, Nick Oosthuizen 30, Mark Wroth 30, Tony Garbin 30.

Nearest the pin 2nd

Terry Meo

6th Steve Onesti 14th Greg Dowbnia 12th Graham Smith

Longest drive

13th Norm Escudier

18th Mark Wroth

Did you meet your buddy at Royal Perth?

An initiative by the committee is to encourage members and guests to meet others who they may not have the chance to mingle with and especially to make acquaintances with new members, sponsors and guests. Upon registering for the game you will be given a buddy name whom will you will have a chance to share in his or her spoils if they are successful on the day playing golf.

Well done to all the prize winners pictured below



🔊 Thank you to our major sponsors 🕫











A word form the committee

We have circulated a survey for the club and would like your feedback on the club and its program so we can plan and improve the offer to our members, sponsors & guests. Please fill in and send it back to Secretary Rob. We will have some forms available at Cottesloe to complete if that makes it easier.



"I see lots of trees, sand and water. Either you're going on a beautiful vacation, or you're a lousy golfer."

Mank you to our major sponsors CB







WA/SA Challenge 2013 Adelaide South Australia



INVITATION TO THE 2013 SAWA GOLF CHALLENGE

The 2013 SAWA golf Challenge to be held in Adelaide next year is rapidly approaching, and to that end the organising committee has put together some preliminary information for you to disseminate to your members.

The four golf courses booked for 2013 are:

Royal Adelaide Monday April 8th Blackwood Tuesday April 9th The Grange Thursday April 11th Kooyonga Friday April 12th

See Secretary Rob's email for further information on the challenge

Membership: Do you know this person?

A regular item of discussion at the committee meetings is membership and in particular how to increase the level of membership & playing participation. Whilst we enjoy a regular turnout of players for our games, we would like to see the club grow membership and in particular with our younger pharmacists both men & women. You can assist the club grow membership by inviting other colleagues & guests from the profession and industry along to a game. Not only is a game at our club events a great way to build relationships it represents great value and can help build our club for the future. As always the committee welcomes any suggestions that can help build the membership and playing group.



Have you invited a new member or guest along to our club recently? Yes or no it doesn't matter but please think about for the next games at Cottesloe or Mt Lawley. A game of golf is a great way to spend some time with a friend, work colleague or business client.

Next Game:

Cottesloe Golf Club, Monday 15th October

Mank you to our major sponsors C3









Cottesloe Golf Club formed in 1908, originally in Cottesloe. Relocated to the larger property in Swanbourne in 1931, where the new course was formed among the dunes. Thomson, Wolveridge and Perrott design company made significant changes to the layout in the early 1980s, then Graham Marsh (former Cottesloe club champion and now acclaimed architect) carried out a number of improvements in time for the club's centenary in 2008.

Cottesloe Golf Club is a private club and guests should be invited to play by a club member, unless they are visiting from overseas, in which case they may be introduced by the General Manager. Manager introduced guests need to be affiliated with a recognised golf club or association and to hold a current membership identification card or letter of introduction from that organisation. More information at Cottesloe Golf Club website http://www.cottesloegc.com/

Remember the Cottesloe Golf Club day is generously sponsored by:



Consumer Division

David Wilkins
Southern Region Sales Manager
Aspen Australia Consumer Division
300 Frankston – Dandenong Rd, Dandenong VIC 3175, Australia
Mobile: 0407 27 99 84 Dir. 03 8792 2568 Fax: 03 8792 2502
david.wilkins@au.aspenpharma.com

Registration from 11.00am and the welcome briefing is at 12.15pm and the game will have a shotgun start commencing at 12.30pm

We will have a light lunch available and then post game presentation & canapés. Drinks post game will be at golfers own expense.

All-inclusive fees are only \$60 each for member and \$90 for non-members. Registration forms to be sent out soon. If you have any full-time pharmacy students to bring along, the cost to them is only \$30.

Games for 2012 to come

Cottesloe

15/10/12

Mt Lawley

27/11/12

Phil Willis Editor Tyson Wellman President

™ Thank you to our major sponsors 🖾





